
 

 

 
Children in Need 
Please remember tomorrow is Children in Need day.  Children can come in non-uniform and any 
donations can be made via Parent Pay www.parentpay.co.uk 

 
We still have plenty of Pudsey Ears at £2.50, Badges and pens available at £1.  If you require any for 
younger siblings, you can also collect some from the School Office.  
 
 
Monday 21st October 
On Monday Afternoon England will be playing in the World Cup during the school afternoon. All 
classes have had different countries who will be taking part in the World Cup drawn for their class.  
During the afternoon children will be carrying out tasks linked to their countries with the match on 
in their classrooms for them to watch at the same time if they want.  
Unfortunately, Rowan class will only be able to see the beginning as we cannot postpone or 
rearrange their swimming session.  
 
Year 4 will NOT have forest schools on Monday, but on Wednesday instead next week.  
 
School Photos 
Your child will be bringing home a slip from TPL Photography on Friday 18th November which 
includes a QR code and an individual online access code to order your child’s school photo. The 
photographer is offering individual and smaller packages for those families on a budget. Photos 
need to be ordered by 30th November 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th November 2022 

http://www.parentpay.co.uk/


 

 

 
 

Art Competition for Children to Enter 
 
 
 


